Holiday Assembly Videotaping and
Performance Dates

The Stone Academy community is busy preparing for our annual December tradition - the Holiday
Assembly! Students in beginning band, chorus, and all students in kindergarten through the 4th
grade will be involved. Please read below for some important dates and information regarding
this special performance.

Friday, December 6: Mr. Lafferty and the Stone Tech Crew will videotape the
students’ performance of the entire Holiday Assembly.

Students with a signed media consent form on file specifying that he or she may not be videotaped
will not be included in this video unless the school is otherwise notified by parents/guardians. A
separate note will be sent home with these students.

Friday, December 13 (8:30-9:45am): Students will perform the Holiday Assembly
for Stone families. The performance will begin promptly at 8:30am in the
Auditorium. Pre-ordered DVDs of the performance will be available for pick up at
the conclusion of the performance

All students involved are encouraged to wear their
“holiday best” for both Friday performances.

Students will perform the Holiday Assembly for the school on Thursday, December 12, Students
are not required to “dress up” for this performance, but are encouraged to wear something festive,
such as a wintery hat, scarf, or sweater.

Also, don’t forget to attend our Evening Performance on Thursday, December 5% at 6:00pm in the
Stone Auditorium. This performance will feature the chorus, the After School All Stars showcase,
and a performance of the fall play, “Robin Hood and the Heroes of Sherwood Forest.” Tickets will
be available at the door for a suggested donation.

Check out my website at stoneacademymusic.weebly.com for up to date information about the
Holiday Assembly, as well as copies of the lyrics and recordings of the songs students will be
singing.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have at wemarsland@cps.edu.

Mr. Marsland
Music Teacher



